From: Dalia Gudaitiené_

Sent: Friday, September 29, 2023 10:12 AM
To: ECE-Aarhus-Compliance <aarhus.compliance@un.org>

; Mindaugas Raulinaitis

; Beata Vilimaite Silobritiené _; Vitalijus Auglys

Subject: Regarding the Progress report

Cc: Aurimas Saladzius

Dear colleagues,
Please find enclosed the Progress report of action on the measures taken and the results
achieved in the implementation of the recommendations set out in the decision VII/8l and

related documents.

Please note that information on the implementation of the recommendations is provided on
the Plan of Action sheet and is highlighted in green.

We would be grateful if you would confirm a safe receipt.

Best regards,
Dalia Gudaitiené Holiman

Advisor of Sustainable Development and Strategic Change Group

Dalia Gudaitiené Holiman

Damaus vystymosi ir strateginiy pokyCiy grupés pataréja
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